
Barker Central School Latrator
Pratt Elementary Soft Cover Yearbook Letter & Order Form

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community Members:

The Latrator staff is pleased to offer a 2023 soft cover yearbook for Pratt Elementary students. 
For just $12, you will receive a full color book filled with candids, portraits, and activities from 
the current school year. Take advantage of this limited time sale, by returning the order form 
and payment to your child’s teacher no later than Friday, March 24, 2023. Cash, or checks 
payable to Latrator, will be accepted. Yearbooks will be delivered to student classrooms in 
June. Date is TBD. Order now before this opportunity to hold onto precious memories of your 
child’s school year slips away.

Ordering questions? Please contact Jeff Costello:
Email: jcostello@barkercsd.net
Phone: 716-795-3000 x5185

ORDERING INSTRUCTIONS:
Pratt Elementary soft cover yearbook price is $12.00. Please fill out the form below, detach, and 
return to your student’s teacher with the appropriate payment by Friday, March 24, 2023. 
ENTER ONLY 1 STUDENT NAME & 1 TEACHER NAME PER ORDER FORM. If ordering for 
multiple students, please use a separate order form for each.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student: __________________________________________  Grade: ____________

Teacher: ______________________________________________________________  

Parent/Guardian Name & Phone: _______________________________________

Yearbook Quantity: _______________

Total Money Enclosed: _______________

Payment Type (Circle one payment type & add check # if paying by check):

Cash		 Check   # _______________ (CHECKS PAYABLE TO: LATRATOR)


